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-----Original Message----- 
From: Sheli Kirby <angolacreative@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 11, 2021 11:41 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Infrastructure surcharge/town of evans 
 
Michelle Hull 
331 Taft Ave 
Angola, NY 14006 
(716) 780-7002 
 
I am writing to request information regarding the distribution of the 
infrastructure surcharge on the water bill in the town of evans. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Jun 11, 2021, at 10:51 AM, foil <foil@ecwa.org> wrote: 
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